
22nd November 2021

5P Class DOJO Reward

Dear Parents/Carers,

At the beginning of term 1, the children decided that when they gained a class total of 1800 dojo points, they would

like to have a movie and popcorn party. The children have been working extremely hard since the start of the year,

with making the right choices, being kind, helpful and joining in with learning activities. I am pleased to tell you that

last week they reached 1800 points and therefore have earned their reward.

The reward will take place on Friday  26th November.

We will be watching Home which is rated U. The children will also have the opportunity to have some popcorn and

squash. If there are any dietary requirements, please inform the office before Friday 26th November. On that day,

could you please send the students in their school uniform.

I am extremely proud of the children for their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions

regarding this event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s contact book or ring the office and ask to speak to

me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Paterson

5P Class Teacher


